
From: Donna Peace <Donna.Peace@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 9:44 AM 

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Taylor Holly <Taylor.Holly@cityofchicago.org>; Michael Wasz <Michael.Wasz@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Return from meeting 

  

Dear Mr. Superfine; 

I am writing to inform you that Taylor Holly, Michael Wasz and I (Donna Peace) returned Wednesday 

evening 06/26/2024 from the National Cluster Detection and Response (SDR) Summit in Atlanta Georgia. 

The meeting was hosted by NASTAD who paid for all expenses including food, lodging, registration and 

travel.  

  

thanks 

  

donna peace 

  

Donna Peace 

  

  

Donna Peace 

Epidemiologist, SER/HIV Surveillance                                

desk: (312) 747-9614 

1340 S Damen 

4th Floor 

Chicago, Illinois 60608 

donna.peace@cityofchicago.org 

Chicago Department of Public Health 
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